

JANDAKOT JETS JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB MINUTES

Type of Meeting	General	Date	12/04/2022	Time	7pm
Attendees:	Shane Ford, Brooke Wards, Dana Davies, Kate Schick, Jackie Sutherland, Warren Littlefair, Clayton Barnes, Kim Hansen, Cameron Dawe, Darryl Munro, Lars Kamphuis				
Apologies:	Dave Morgan, Pieta Esplin, Teagan Hammond, Chris Hammond				
Acceptance of Previous Meeting:	Brooke Wards, Lars Kamphuis				
Business Outstanding;					
President:	Shane Ford				
Report:					
Discussion Held:	<p>Grading was attempted but due to the 2 coaches that had been approached to help with this tested positive to Covid-19 in consecutive weeks, this was not successful. Coaches have been involved in team selection with only a couple of teams yet to be finalised.</p> <p>Numbers have never been capped at the Club prior to this season, but there is a policy that allows this to happen buy has never been used. This year registrations for the U18 boys was locked to prevent dilution of the teams we have.</p>				
Action Items:	Nil				
Responsibility:		Due Date:			
Senior Vice President:	Chris Hammond				
No Report:	Nothing to report				
Discussion Held:	Nil				
Action Items:	Nil				
Responsibility:		Due Date:			
Junior Vice President:	Vacant				
Report:					
Discussion Held:					
Actions Items:					
Responsibility:		Due Date:			

Treasurer:	Brooke Wards		
Report:	No Report received		
Discussion Held:	<p>A reminder email will be sent to all people who selected the pay later option. Fees need to be paid by round 3 unless a payment plan has been organised.</p> <p>Trish has asked for a counter top fridge so she can offer healthier options such as sandwiches and grab and go options.</p>		
Action Items:	Approval needs to be provided for counter top fridge.		
Responsibility:	Executive	Due Date:	
Registrar:	David Morgan		
Report:	No Report received		
Discussion Held:			
Action Items:	Nil		
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
Auskick Coordinator:	Dana Davies		
Auskick Assistant:			
Report:			
Discussion Held:	<p>130 registrations to date and teams are finalised.</p> <p>Some teams still require a coach and it may be a good idea to approach some Youth to see if they would be willing to help.</p> <p>Voucher was used to purchase some goal posts, cones and balls. Still have \$70 left to spend.</p>		
Action Items:			
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
Coach Coordinator:	Cameron Dawe		
Report:	<p>With the first game fast approaching on the 28th, it has been a busy time with 24 coaches nominated and accredited.</p> <p>Training has been well underway from all teams and progressing well.</p> <p>Our first scratch match Against Mazenod was played in good spirit however unfortunately we lost the Mazenod \ Jandakot Cup with 3</p>		

	<p>out of 8 wins. Jandakot were very competitive in three of the losses and hopefully will take out the cup next year.</p> <p>With the season starting I would encourage all parent to log onto “CoachAFL” and completed the Junior coaching accreditation it is free to complete the coarse and may help your team should the coaches become unable to participate should covid be a factor. I there is not an accredited coach for the team then the game cannot proceed.</p> <p>AFL Rule changes for 2022 have been sent to all coaches with some interesting adaptations to last year’s laws. Coaches don’t get caught out.</p> <p>Lastly the Coaches 2022 Season Launch will be happening on the 26th April 2022 at the club starting at 7pm. All coaches must be present to accept their 2022 coaching pack.</p>		
Discussion Held:	<p>Most coaches have completed and submitted accreditation.</p> <p>Coaches season launch will be held on 26 April and Cameron is hoping to get a photo of all the coaches as a group.</p> <p>Emphasis for this year is on parent participation and Cameron will be monitoring this throughout the season.</p> <p>Cam asked for approval from the Club to provide 15 identified coaches with an online session to provide them with tools and support. The cost will be \$1,500 for 15 participants.</p> <p>It was also suggested that if Cameron needs to send out information to all coaches, he could maybe use a blast as he can then see who has read the information.</p>		
Action Items:	Approval required for the online coaches support.		
Responsibility:	Executive	Due Date:	
Team Manager Coordinator:	Kim Hansen		
Report:	<p>First training session for TMs was held today and 8 people attended so we still have 11 to undertake the session.</p> <p>Still require TMs for the following teams: Y3 Red and White Y7 White Y8 Grey</p>		

	<p>Y9 to 11 White</p> <p>Team files are ready to be handed out and all but the 2 new I pads have been loaded and are ready to go.</p> <p>TMs are asking if there is any way to provide feedback to umpires in respect to recognition for those that are doing well and constructive criticism for those that perhaps need improvement. Brooke said she would check with the South Fremantle Umpire Coordinator Brett Forsyth to see if he would be happy to receive Club vetted feedback.</p>		
Discussion Held:	Kim asked if the TMs could join in with the coaches season launch on the 26 April at 7pm. It was agreed that this was a great idea.		
Action Items:	Brooke to liaise with Brett Forsyth		
Responsibility:	Brooke Wards	Due Date:	
All Girls Coordinator:	Kate Schick		
Report:	<p>Due to a lack of viable teams nominated for the Y11/12 competition, the District advised us last week that the Y11-12 girls' competition would be dissolved for this season. As such, the Y9-10 competition will be expanded to include Y11 girls. A decision has been made to keep our Y11 girls together this season to hopefully keep their interest in footy and we are hoping that the U11/12 competition will be rekindled next year.</p> <p>Our Y7-8s and Y9-11s had a successful scratch match against Willetton on Sunday and it was good to see the girls out on the field again.</p> <p>Numbers are slowly increasing as follows and most teams are looking viable. It would be great to get some more Y3-4 girls down to the Club:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Y3-4 = 7 2. Y5-6 = 14 3. Y7-8 = 20 4. Y9-11 = 35 <p>As such, we will have one team in all divisions excepting for Y9-11 where we will have 2.</p> <p>Also massive congratulations to Tanika Bradley who was selected to play in the U18s National Championships in South Australia last weekend. Also congratulations to both Renee Morgan and T'Khia Bellotti who have played Rogers Cup games in the last couple of weekends.</p>		
Discussion Held:			

Action Items:			
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
Uniform & Merchandising Coordinator:	Pieta Esplin		
Report:			
Discussion Held:	<p>Some uniform items are already sold out so may need to do another order.</p> <p>Auskick polos have arrived and will be available next time the uniform shop is open.</p> <p>Emails have been sent to everyone that ordered online and there are still a number of orders to be collected.</p>		
Action Items:	Nil		
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
Property Manager:	Jackie Sutherland / Tabatha Bond		
Report:			
Discussion Held:	<p>All bags are pretty much done but are just waiting on some balls.</p> <p>Will do a stocktake to see what jumpers are left over and then try to donate them to someone who will find them useful.</p>		
Action Items:	Nil		
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
Equipment Manager:	Lars Kamphuis		
Report:			
Discussion Held:	<p>Most coaches bags have been handed out and the U18 team bags are ready to be given to the coaches. Magnet boards and water bottle holders need to be provided to the teams.</p> <p>Coaches from some of the younger teams are wanting bibs for training, so maybe this can be organised at the coach launch on April 26.</p> <p>Junior goal sets have been purchased for Y3 and Y4 teams who are training on the rugby oval. Also waiting for some 2&5 balls to arrive.</p>		

Action Items:	Organise bibs to hand out to coaches at coach launch.		
Responsibility:	Lars Kamphuis	Due Date:	26/04/22
Grounds & Game Day Coordinator:			
	Vacant		
Report:			
Discussion Held:			
Action Items:			
Responsibility:			
Canteen Manager:			
	Trish Alatini		
Report:	Nil		
Discussion Held:	Nil		
Action Items:	Nil		
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
IT:			
	Vacant		
Report:			
Discussion Held:			
Action Items:			
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
Events / Fundraising Coordinator (Y7 to 18s)			
	Stella McQuade		
Report:	Nil		
Discussion Held:	Nil		
Action Items:	Nil		
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
Events / Fundraising Coordinator (Y3 to Y6)			
	Sara Burns		
Report:	Nil		
Discussion Held:	Nil		

Action Items:	Nil		
Responsibility:		Due Date:	
First Aid Coordinator:	Shane Ebsary		
Report:	Nil		
Discussion Held:	Need to organise a resuscitation requalification for those that hold a first aid certificate and a first aid course for those that require one. It will be important to have a register of first aid qualified parents so they can step in if Covid affects the nominated first aiders.		
Action Items:	Organise a resuscitation requalification and first aid course.		
Responsibility	Shane Ebsary	Due Date:	ASAP
Jandakot Jets Seniors:	Nil		
Discussion Held:	Nil		
General Committee:	Warren Littlefair / Darryl Munro / Jurgen Hanson / Clayton Barnes / Craig Forsyth		
Report:			
Discussion Held:	<p>A photo opportunity was held last Saturday with David Scaife – MLA Member for Cockburn who is sponsoring the fundraising Breast Cancer round.</p> <p>We need to wait for fixtures to be released before we can lock in the pink and blue rounds.</p> <p>Indigenous jumpers have been organised. There is a 6-week turnaround and orders will be opened for one week so players can order their own indigenous jumpers with names on the back. These will come at cost price and will be handed out after the indigenous round games.</p> <p>It is important to make sure that jumpers with sponsors names on the back go to the correct teams.</p> <p>There will be set days to post on the Club social media profiles to ensure that sponsors get the appropriate airspace.</p> <p>In addition to toilets on the Eastern Oval, discussion is now being held to achieve sponsorship for a whole club rooms for the junior club.</p>		
Action Items:			

Responsibility		Due Date:	
Time ended	8.04pm	Next Meeting	Click or tap to enter a date.